Proposals

From the speeches and discussions among the participants in the Japan-Mexico
Workshop on “Pharmacobiology”™ today, it has been noted that there are a lot of
possible research exchanges between Japanese and Mexican researchers in the field of
Pharmacobiology. On the other hand, some problems on the research exchanges
between both countries were also pointed out, such as there is no existing or sufficient

frameworks for sustainable cooperation.

We would like to propose the ideas from the Japanese and Mexican speakers
participating in the workshop today to both Japanese and Mexican Governments for the

further development of Pharmacobiology as indicated below;

- Holding regular workshops between both countries

- Exchanging postdoctoral fellows and holding summer schools for young
researchers

- Making a new joint funding schemes for enhancing both researchers

- Supporting joint research for both researchers

Building the long-term cooperative framework between Japan and Mexico should be
considered as an important factor for further development of Science and Technology

between both countries.
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